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To All Headteachers 

 
The attached document is provided for your information: 

Title Awards Gallery – Premium Line 
Summary of 
contents 

 
Some schools have reported having received a fax 
from a company calling themselves Awards 
Gallery stating that the school has been selected 
for an award, this could be a DVD, playstation or a 
holiday in Spain.  They are asked to ring a 
premium call line to find out the award they have 
been allocated. 
 
You are advised to ignore these faxes, as a call 
costs £1.50 per minute and calls can last 4 minutes 
 

Associated 
documents  

Date 8th May 2003 
Effective from  Immediate 
LEA Contact Janet Evans � 01603 222377 
E-mail address Janet.evans.edu@norfolk.gov.uk 
Norfolk Self 
Review reference 

7. How well is the school led and managed? 
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Document 
reference MI 109/03  

 
This Management Information sheet may be found on ESINET at the following 
address: 
 
http://www.esinet.norfolk.gov.uk/cadmin/misheet/ 

http://www.esinet.norfolk.gov.uk/cadmin/misheet/
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